
 

 
 

Message from Waste Pro: 
Important Notice Regarding Impacts to Solid Waste, 

Recycling and Commingled Collections 
 

Dear Customer,  

The COVID-19 pandemic has affected Waste Pro’s workforce, disrupting service in 
many cities. Until further notice, customers may experience temporary delays in 
waste collections. We are working closely with the city to communicate future 
delays or disruptions. Our focus is to maintain the health, safety and sanitation of 
our community. 

We would like to thank customers for their patience and understanding during these 
unusual circumstances. Staff will continue to monitor the situation as they work to 
ensure service collections, with their primary focus on weekly garbage collections.   


